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Research Analysis 

 

The conference committee report adopts a substitute for the measure. 

 

SB 642, as amended, allows a general contractor to provide workers' compensation insurance to 

a subcontractor and their employees through a written agreement. If the subcontractor has no 

employees, the general contractor is considered their employer. The general contractor may 

deduct the insurance premium costs from the contract price or the subcontractor's pay. The 

measure also increases the maximum permanent partial disability workers' compensation cap 

from $360 to $375 per week beginning July 1, 2025. 

 

Prepared By: Autumn Mathews 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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